
 
 

Dear Energy and Natural Resource Committee,   
 
SB2335 just makes sense. Common sense!  If any developer wishes to deal with a 
landowner for acres, it should be considered a Standard for that developer to pay 
for any and all appraisals.    
 
 
Therefore, I urge you to Support SB2335 with a DO PASS recommendation  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sandra J. Rupp 
District 28  
Edgeley ND  
 


